
 
 

  E.T. Davis Elementary 
School  

3605 Rosa L Parks Ave, Montgomery, AL 36105 
334-269-3662 • 334-241-5392 

 
www.davis.mps-al.org 

  
                                                                                                              Teacher_​___________ 
 
DATE: 11-  -20 
  
  
To the Parents of _______________: 
  
You have been invited to attend a Zoom meeting to help create a Student Reading               
Improvement Plan (SRIP) for your child. ​In 2019, the Alabama Literacy Act became law. It               
requires that all Alabama’s school age children read at or above grade level by the end of third                  
grade. We recently completed a reading test called ​Star Early Literacy​. Based on the results of                
that test, your child has been identified as having a deficiency in early literacy/reading.  
 
With your support and prompt attention, we can develop a plan to help your child improve, and 
prevent any future occurrences. 
  
Your cooperation is needed as part of our problem-solving team whose aim is to give students 
every opportunity to be successful. We must continue to work diligently with your child to 
support his/her instructional needs. 
  
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school at 
334-269-3662 
  
Respectfully,  
The Literacy Team 

 

 
Your meeting will be on _____________ at ___________. We are meeting virtually on Zoom. Please go 
to zoom.com, join the meeting, and place the meeting code and password in the box. 
 
The meeting code is:  
Password is:  
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